
NEAFCS Silent Auction 

Cheryl Barber Spires (OH), NEAFCS Sponsorship & Support Committee 

 

Hello NEAFCS Colleagues. As part of the Awards Sponsorship and 

Support Committee, I am getting very excited about our upcoming Silent 

Auction. The deadline to assist us in raising money to directly support 

NEAFCS awards is September 2. 

 

HOW TO DONATE: 

• Download and fill out the Silent Auction Donation form - DEADLINE 

TO SUBMIT IS SEPTEMBER 2, 2022  

• Email your completed form to us at awards@neafcs.org 

• Make sure to take at least one picture (more are encouraged!) and send it along with the 

form when you email it to us 

• If your item is Shipping Only, consider selecting an item, or items, which are easy to mail as 

you will be responsible for mailing your item(s) to the winner after Annual Session  

• Not sure what, exactly, to donate? No problem, click HERE for items to consider and all the 

details of donating and bidding! 

 

I have been an active part of this committee for more years than I can count. I still have 

sentimental pieces of jewelry and handbags that I have purchased at the auction. I have friends 

that I have made through serving and I treasure the fun we have doing great work to support our 

association. 

 

I have a pair of pretty earrings that I will be donating this year and I am sure I will have a few 

more fun items to add. 

 

Please connect with your state members, your project groups, and others to make group 

donations. 

 

https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/assets/awards/2022-awards/2022-NEAFCS-Silent-Auction-Donation-Form.pdf
mailto:awards@neafcs.org
https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/2022-silent-auction

